Once is Enough

A significant change in the procedures of the radiometric calibrations in the Optical Technology Division are being implemented.  The entire process of a calibration is being reviewed and ideas from statistical process control are being used to reduce the amount of time spent on a particular calibration.  The net result is that calibration artifacts such as lamps or detectors will only be measured once to obtain a reported value for the report.  Control charts for the labs have been devised and procedures put in place to ensure quality of data.
